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Swimming Pool Programs-

The pool hosted a family holiday swim in which patrons could donate non-
perishable items to the Valdez Food Bank.

New scheduling was introduced which included Family swim and more lap/rehab
swims.

Teen & Community Center —

Gyms-

We hosted Santa’s Workshop on December 9. We had 14 children make different
crafts as gifts to take home. We also had a visit from Santa, and over 35 people
came to have pictures with the Jolly man.

We hosted our annual New Year’s Eve Nachos on December 31%'. We had a handful
of kids and a couple of families. We had arranged and planned to take any kids that
had registered to the Civic Center to watch the Fireworks, however they all ended
up going with their families.

Valdez Rock Wall is open Tuesdays and Thursdays. Family Climb is from 6:30pm-
8:00pm. Adult Climb 8:00pm-9:30pm.
Rock Wall attendance for the month of December includes;
Family Climb =223
Adult Climb =98
Total Rock Wall Attendance = 321
P&R continues to search for additional Rock Wall and Gym Attendants.

Walk with a Doc. at Hermon Hutchens Elementary School Gym, Saturday, December
2nd and 9th from 9:00am -10:00am. A total of 14 individuals participated in WWAD
in December.



Gym attendance for the month of December includes;
Adult Basketball = 100
Adult Volleyball = 62
Open Gym =154

Total Gym Attendance = 316

General-
We have been continuing work on transitioning the Teen & Community Center to
the Recreation Center. We will be looking towards repainting the interior of the
facility, getting new furniture in 2018, and new programming. We are also looking at
all of our policies and procedures for the facility as well as department wide to find
efficiencies and streamline processes.

Looking to the Future-
Our next events/programs coming up:



